

## **Guy Houghton**

Associate Director, Development Division of Alumni and Development

10 December 2018

Professor Zhuanglin Hu 701 Building 5 Lan Qi Ying Haidian District HEBEI 100084 CHINA

Dear Professor Hu,

On behalf of the University of Sydney, I would like to extend my sincere appreciation to you for establishing the *Zhuanglin Hu Postgraduate Research Support Scholarship in Linguistics*.

The scholarship supports talented and deserving postgraduate students of Linguistics in the Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences' Department of Linguistics. This support allows recipients to travel to, attend, and participate in conferences relevant to their research, held in Australia and around the world.

The honour of being officially accepted to present at an international conference, symposium or workshop is truly priceless for emerging researchers, and your gift is helping recipients achieve these significant academic and professional milestones.

I am delighted to advise the inaugural recipients of your scholarship, and the amounts they were awarded in 2018. All are studying their Doctor of Philosophy (Arts & Social Sciences) at the University of Sydney.

- Mr Mohammed Zahid Akter \$1,500.00
- Miss Anna Crane \$285.00
- Miss Yufei He \$1,500.00
- Miss Tingjia Wang Meng \$512.57
- Mr Weijian Meng \$478.60
- Ms Anna Morbiato \$1,500.00
- Miss Samantha Soon \$2,062.93
- Mr Dongbing Zhang \$3,033.00

We are extremely proud of all of these students, and sincerely thank you for providing the opportunity for them to realise their full potential. We look forward to continuing to update you on this scholarship, as well as provide news of future recipients.

Yours sincerely,

**Guy Houghton**